

St John Fisher Catholic Primary School

Kale Road, Erith, Kent DA18 4BA

Telephone: 020 8310 7311 Fax: 020 8312 1017 www.sjf.bexley.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Sarah J Griffin BA (Hons) MA (Hons) NPQH

June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to say how pleased I am that your child has been offered a place here at St John Fisher Catholic Primary School, starting in the academic year 2022/23.

On behalf of the Staff, Governors, children and parents, it gives me great pleasure to welcome you and your family to our school community.

I would like to give you some key dates and important information to help your child with their transition into Reception at SJF.

We will be holding our induction event on Monday 27th June from 9.30 - 11.00am.

This induction session is for parents and children to familiarise themselves with the adults who will be working with them.

At this meeting you will be able to see the school in session - meet the staff and be given paperwork to support your child in their transition to SJF. It is vital that you and your child attend this session. You will be able to purchase school uniform on this day - we accept cash or cheque only.

KEY DATES FOR RECEPTION SEPTEMBER 2022

Monday 27th June Induction Day - 9.30am - 11.00am All parents and children to attend.

Week beginning Monday 12th September

Individual meeting for each family

Week beginning Monday 19th September Tuesday 20th September Wednesday 21st September Thursday 22nd September

15 children am - 15 children pm 15 children am - 15 children pm 15 children am - 15 children pm ALL IN ALL DAY























St John Fisher Catholic Primary School

Kale Road, Erith, Kent DA18 4BA Telephone: 020 8310 7311 Fax: 020 8312 1017

www.sjf.bexley.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Sarah J Griffin BA (Hons) MA (Hons) NPQH

During the Summer Term our EYFS Teacher/SENcO will visit any setting where any child who is transitioning to us may need additional support. Our SENCO has already attended the Bexley transition day in readiness for the new reception cohort.

We have a section on our website with information that you may need and you can access this here. www.sjf.bexley.sch.uk under the tab Reception 2022

If you would like to contact us, at this point in time, please contact us by email at office@sjf.bexley.sch.uk and we will do our best to share information about our school and answer any questions you may have regarding your child starting school.

Thank you for your understanding and I look forward to welcoming you and your child into our school as soon as I am able.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Griffin

Headteacher



















